
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF WINDSOR LOCKS 

CHARTER REVISION COMMISSION 

*RESCHEDULED* 
 

 
Citizens of the TOWN OF WINDSOR LOCKS are hereby given notice that, pursuant to 

Connecticut General Statute 7-191, the Charter Revision Committee is rescheduling the Public 
Hearing originally scheduled for Thursday, March 5, 2015.  It will now hold the public hearing at 
7:00 p.m. on Thursday, March 12, 2015, at the Town Hall, 50 Church Street, Windsor Locks, 
Connecticut. The hearing is being held to receive input from the public on the proposed changes 
to the Town Charter.  A copy of the proposed changes to the Charter is available at the Town 
Clerk’s Office for public inspection during regular business hours. 

 
Dated at Windsor Locks, Connecticut, this 28th day of February 2015. 
 
 

                                                                       Joseph R. Calsetta 
      Chairman 

 


